
 

 

 

Circular No: PAT/SIS/ 52-08/2024                                                             Date: 13/08/2024 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from the Springdale Indian School!!! 

This is to inform you all that as per SPEA instructions for the Registration of your wards for the  

Academic year 2024-2025 in DALEEL 2 system of registration, you all MUST install the Complete  

UAE PASS App in registered mobile number with the Face Recognition as soon as possible. 

School secretary will call you one by one in school office for your ward registration for the year 2024-25 

from 15th August 2024 and will guide and instruct you how to do the registration in Daleel 2 system. 

 

We need your support and cooperation in this regard. 

 

     With Regards 

 

     PRINCIPAL 

         CIRCULAR FOR ONLY NEW ADMISSION PARENTS FOR THE YEAR 2024-2025  

  INTALLATION OF UAE PASS APP IN THE REGISTERED MOBILE NUMBER TO REGISTER IN DALEEL 2 SYSTEM. 


